
Greetings to the elders and all the members in the Church.By His grace we all are doing 

well and the work of the Lord is growing in number and in faith. 

On 26th  January we conducted youth bible class in our church,at the end of the meeting 

one youngster was baptized in to Christ.His name is Daniel Raj he is fatherless,his mother is 

members of our Church.The Lord has added him to our Church. 

On every Wednesday I am teaching the book of Revelation in over church. 

On 14th February one sister was baptized in to Christ,Lord added her to our Church. 

From 28th of February we have started new work at place called Gandimissamma ,some 

denominations are attending,this work we began in one of our members house. 

On 4 th of March I have traveled to place called Bhahmapur in the state of Odisha, 

traveled for 19 hours by train ,taken two days leave from my office,on 5 th preached in the 

gospel meeting and on 6 th preached in the worship.Brother Sumanth Kumar pani is doing good 

work in this hard place.this town is full of ideal worship ,believing for Gods intervention. I thank 

you for all your prayers and support. I will be sending some photos. 

 

Thanks 

Y.Surender 

 


